

## Onarga Military School Alumni Association CHARITIES

## HOLIDAY GIFT FUND

Each year the Onarga Military School Alumni Association members give a Christmas gift to the boys and girls resident at Onarga Academy. This fund allows us, as a group, to support another group of youngsters that need our help. Annually, at Christmas, we provide a cash gift to the Onarga Academy to help support troubled youth in their guardianship. For the past several years, the OMSAA has given a gift of \$30.00 to each resident; however, this amount depends on Alumni donations, how much money we have in the gift fund, and the current number of youth resident at the Academy. It is a very worthwhile program and the Association encourages all alumni to be as generous as possible. Donations for the fund are requested each year when Alumni Association dues are payable.

Please make check payable to: OMSAA

\*

## MEMORIAL FUND

This fund honors the Onarga Military School faculty who did so much to shape us into the individuals we are today. Onarga Academy receives only the interest generated on the fund's principal balance. The core money remains the property of OMSAA to be used to perpetuate the legacy of OMS through our Association's projects.

NOTE: When considering a contribution to the OMS Faculty Fund, think back to your youth, when you were at OMS, and remember all of the support we received from people like Colonel Bittinger, Colonel Adams, Major Stienecker, Colonel Frazier, Major Reed, Major Davis, Captain Clark, Coach Ludwick and ALL the other faculty. We now have an opportunity to support and help create good memories for the youth who are at Onarga Academy today.

Make check payable to: Onarga Academy Special Student Account